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Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

 
 

 

 

 

 

At the YMCA we believe that participation in Child Care and recreational 

programs help children to grow up healthy, positive, confident and strong. In 

our community not every child can afford the fees to participate in  

programs. By giving to our Strong Kids campaign you allow children to  

participate in a variety of programs which will give them opportunities to 

make new friends, develop positive social skills and have a better future . 

 

On Wednesday, April 25th we will be hosting our Strong Kid's Move- a thon 

in both the child care centre and the after school program.  

 

It is now easier than ever to spread the word to friends and relatives and 

collect donations on line. Simply go to Ymoveathon.ca to begin collecting 

pledges or to donate.  

 

  Earlier this month, two students  

participated in the  

Family of Schools Oral Communication Festival.  

 

Olivia E. and Fabiya H. presented their speeches and did 

an excellent job.  

We are very proud of the way they represented  

  Chedoke School!   



 

 

 
Please join us for our Open House  

on  

May 9, 2018 

5:00—6:30pm 

 

We will be breaking ground for our NS4C Natural Play Space  

 at 4:45pm 

  School Trustee, Wes Hicks 

  Councillor, Terry Whitehead 

  Superintendent, Laura Romano  

         Media  

        Will be joining us! 

 

BBQ and Book Fair on site 

 

REMINDER: 

 

School Council 

April 25, 2018 

6:00 pm 

 JK/NEW SK  

 ORIENTATION 

May 23, 2018—3:30-4:45pm 

 

Registration begins at 3:15.  

Rotations start promptly at 3:30.   

Please bring your child with you. 

If parents have questions or concerns regarding transportation,  

ie. Late buses, etc.… 

 

Please call the Transportation Department at: 

   905-523-2318 

 http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/transportation-at-hwdsb/ 



 



Sincerely, 

 

Priscilla Mochrie      Jo-Ann Corbin Harper 

Principal       Vice-Principal 

 


